## Dartmouth Board of Assessors

## Minutes

## October 21, 2013

The Board of Assessors held its' regularly scheduled meeting on Monday, October 21, 2013 in Room 213. In attendance were Robert Michaud, Chairman, John Furtado and Richard Gonsalves.

Absent was Kevin Santos.

The meeting opened at 9:30 A.M.

The board reviewed the outstanding voucher and approved the following:

WB Mason

\$16.92

Richard advised the board members that a Department of Revenue Representative would be coming on Tuesday, October 22, 2013 to begin our Re-Valuation. After extensive preparations, he feels that we are in good shape for our review.

The board reviewed a meeting schedule that will take them through the holidays and into next year. It was noted that if need be it may be modified as needed.

With no further business to discuss the meeting was closed at 10:15 A.M.

The next scheduled meeting will be held on November 18, 2013 at 9:30 A.M.

**Board of Assessors** 

Transcribed by: Susan M. Pierce